New 911 Laws Affect
Your Phone System
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With new laws implemented February 16, 2020 by the FCC your phone
system might not be compliant. To avoid fines and penalties and
ensure safety we're available to help you.

The Maynard Group offers several solutions to make your phone system compliant.

Brief Information about Kari's Law & RAY BAUM'’s Act

- With remote programming we can reconfigure your current Multi-Line
Telephone Systems (MLTS) to support direct dialing of 911.

- Provide dispatchable information like address, floor, suite, or room when 911 is called.

- Notify designated staff within your organization of 911 calls made and
assist emergency response teams to the location of the call.

Call Us To Receive More Information
Or Consultation: 800.655.0007
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